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General Services Contract – Context  

 

There are various professional services that we often solicit help with including 

engineering, planning/zoning, and other small design operations.  During the 

design of the downtown redevelopment plans we contracted with Context Design 

to provide much of Architectural work and help with the downtown overlay.  As 

we move out of the construction and design aspects, there are still times when we 

will need help with implementation.  I’ve asked Context to provide a general 

services contract so that we may continue the relationship and have professional 

help on various projects as needed.  We hold a similar general services contract 

with BF&S for our infrastructure needs.   

 

I would recommend approval of the general services contract.   

 

Pete Olson 

Town Manager 
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